
 

 

Thank you to residents who attended 

the Residents’ Meeting on Tuesday 

13th February. We have included 

some of the questions that were 

raised at the meeting on the back 

page of this newsletter.  

 

You can also visit our FAQs page at 

www.stoll.org.uk to read more 

answers to common questions.  

 

There is still lots of time to give your 

views. You can:  

 Book a one-to-one meeting with the 

consultation team 

 Complete a consultation feedback 

form and hand in it at Reception. 

We’d like your feedback by 

Tuesday 6th March please.  

 

The exhibition will remain in the 

Garden Room until 6th March and 

staff will be on hand to answer any 

questions you have every Tuesday at 

the coffee morning from 11—12pm.  
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Do you need support? 

 Extra support and counselling is available during the 

consultation.  In addition to support from Stoll, there is support 

available from Back on Track, a free and confidential 

psychological therapy service, and counselling through MIND. 

Please contact your support worker or the office for details. 



 

 

Questions and Answers  

Thank you for all the questions you are raising about the consultation. In each 

newsletter we will highlight some of the questions – and provide an answer. 

 

Q) What would happen to the Shepherds Bush housing?  

The Shepherds Bush block is run by Shepherds Bush Housing Group. We under-

stand the Group is liaising with its tenants. Stoll is not involved in the matter.  

 

Q) What would go in the space if part of the site is released to Chelsea?  

This is still unclear. We have been given reassurances that it will not be a tall 

building because they do not want to obscure the view to the stadium, but we do 

not yet know their plans.  We will pass these onto you as soon as we can. 

Q) If the proposal goes ahead, would we get a say in the design?  

Yes. The consultation is about the concept at this stage and not the design. It is 

very likely that the design would change. Should the Board decide to proceed, 

there would be a range of opportunities for you to participate in workshops on the 

design of the proposed building. We would want tenants to contribute to the de-

sign of the new homes as much as possible.  

 

Q) Would there be a drying room? 

A number of residents have raised the matter of laundry and communal facilities, 

including a drying room. If the proposal goes ahead, this is something we would 

look into and work with residents on a solution through participation in the design 

workshops.  

 

Q) What would happen to my furniture?  

Stoll would assist people to ensure a smooth and orderly moving process. If there 

is a need to store furniture on a temporary basis, this is something Stoll would 

work with you to find a solution for.  

Have your say  

Please book a meeting or return your consultation form to the 

black box in reception by 6th March.  


